
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 
 

1st COMMUNION:  This coming Sunday is a very special day for many of our second 

graders as we celebrate the Sacrament of the Holy Eucharist.  Please join us at St. Paul 
Church for the 8 a.m. Mass.  We ask that any students in attendance sit behind the organ 

downstairs and make up our choir.  Those that participate will receive a COMFY day on 

Monday AND Tuesday.  Please keep Lily, Charlee C., Layne, Remle, Kailie, Eileen, and 
Oliver in your prayers as they make their final preparations for First Communion.   
 

LUNCHEON:  Thank you to all the grandparents and special guests that attended last week's 
lunch!  We especially want to thank our wonderful kitchen crew (Paula, Marie, Jan, & 

LuAnn) and all our teachers and staff for helping to make Friday such a special day!   
 

KICKBALL:  The Civics Club will be hosting their 2nd Annual Kickball Tournament next 

Thursday afternoon for students in grades K-8!  Notes will go home today with teams and 
team colors.  This will be a COMFY day, but again, please wear your team colors.  There will 

also be a concession stand available during the tournament.  
 

YEARBOOK:  The 2022-2023 yearbook is available to order online.  To purchase, please go 

to ybpay.lifetouch.com.  The school code is 10361023.  From there, you will enter your child's 
name and grade to order.  Please note, we co-op with Odell Grade School on the yearbooks 

so they will be listed on the ordering page.   
 

BILLS:  May balance statements will be coming home first thing next week on blue paper! 
 

YETI:  There are still squares available for a chance to win a Tundra 65 Yeti cooler!  The 
winner will be drawn at this year's golf outing on June 11.  Each square is $20.  If you would 
like to purchase a square for your chance at the cooler, please send the money in to the office, 

along with the name for the square.  Thank you to the Weller Agency in Dwight for donating 
the cooler! 
 

BOOSTER HOURS:  Please turn in your Booster Club survey that was attached to last 
week's newsletter by Monday, May 8.  You may also complete the survey online  by going to 

https://s.surveyplanet.com/0xo588x9.   
 

AVANTI'S:  Order forms for Avanti's lunches also went home last week on purple paper.  

Please have those turned in by next Wednesday, May 3.   
 

UPDATE FROM MRS. MCDERMOTT'S ROOM:  With only a few short weeks left the 
3rd and 4th graders continue to make outstanding progress. In science we are eagerly waiting 
for the eggs in the incubator to hatch while learning about poultry production and the life 

cycle. In religion we are learning about Catholic traditions and the history of the Catholic 
faith. In math the 4th grade students just conquered the challenging unit on long division, 

while the 3rd grade students excelled with multiplying large numbers. We continue to grow 
and learn from each other every day. 
 
"All your children shall be taught by the Lord, and great shall be the peace of your children." Isaiah 54:13 
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UPCOMING ST. PAUL CALENDAR: 
 

 Friday, April 28....................................................... 7th/8th Grade Field Trip 
 Sunday, April 30...................................................... First Communion 

 Tuesday, May 2....................................................... 1st-4th Grade Field Trip 
 Tuesday, May 2....................................................... Band/Chorus Field Trip 
 Wednesday, May 3.................................................. Avanti's Orders Due 

 Thursday, May 4...................................................... Kickball Tournament 
 Friday, May 5.......................................................... May Crowning & Ribbon Mass 

 Wednesday, May 10................................................ Education Commission - 5:15 pm 
 Friday, May 12........................................................ Field Day with St. Mary's School 

 Monday, May 15..................................................... PreK/K Celebration - 6:00 pm 
 Wednesday, May 17................................................ Graduation - 6:30 pm 

 


